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VIRTUE OF THE WEEK  
FRIENDLINESS 
Friendliness is taking an 
interest in other people, making 
them feel welcome and sharing 
with them. 
 
 

        PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
      Dear Parents/Carer 
 

Country Fair this weekend 
A team of extremely dedicated and hardworking parents are finalising the 
details of what will be a sensational fund raiser for our school. All we 
need is a little break in the weather and a huge crowd. 

 
Thank you for your generous donations of books and bric-a-brac, crafts 
and cake ingredients and bottles for the auction. We are still accepting 
these items so if you have any pre-loved toys or books or household 
goods (not electrical) just bring them to our front office for sorting. 

 
We have great gifts for the chocolate wheel and so much to see and do. It 
will be a great day for young and old. 

 
The heavy rain has forced the late cancellation of our horse events but all 
other activities including the chainsaw competition and Hall displays, 
bands, jumping castles and more will entertain you as you enjoy a 
steak sandwich and fairy floss. Also some lucky winner will go home 
$2000 richer if they get first prize in this years raffle. Again, thank you for 
your efforts to sell raffle tickets over the past few weeks. All raffle books 
should have now been returned to the school. 

 
As we have done for many years, we will be selling fresh fruit salad on the 
day. Your generous support is again needed for this with Friday 
(tomorrow) morning our only collection time for any fresh fruits you can 
donate. Fruit may be left in the front office in boxes provided.  

 
I look forward to seeing you all on Saturday 25th. 

 
No Assembly this week. 
Due to the District Swimming Carnival and final preparations for Saturday 
we have cancelled our normal assemblies. Assemblies will resume on 
Friday March  2nd. 
 
Graham Small 
Principal Eglinton PS 

      Bathurst SEG 
      0457537947 
      6337 1205 Work 
      6332 6331 Home 

Diary Dates 
FEBRUARY 

Friday 24 

NO ASSEMBLY THIS 

WEEK 

District Swimming 

PM. Gymkhana set-up 

Saturday 25 

Gymkhana & Country 

Fair.  

 

Week 6 

Monday 27 

PSSA Cricket Trials 

Tuesday 28 

Senior Band Practice 

OOSH meeting 7pm 

Wednesday 29 

Clothing Pool AGM 

2.30pm 

MARCH 

Friday 2 

11.35am Infants 

Assembly 

12.20pm Primary 

Assembly 

 

Week 7 

Tuesday 6 

Senior Band Practice 

Western Tennis 

Wednesday 7 

Musical Madness Bathurst 

H.S. 

Friday 9 

11.35am Infants 

Assembly 

12.20pm Primary 

Assembly 

Primary Swimming 

Week 8 

Monday 12 

Bathurst Football 

Tuesday 13 

Senior Band Practice 

P & C Meeting 7pm 

Friday 9 

11.35am Infants 

Assembly 

12.20pm Primary 

Assembly 
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WEEK 4 AWARDS 
GOLD AWARDS 
 
Nina Pikul K/1W. Amy Gordon 2/3M. Amelia 
Wallace 2S. Tahlia Cosgrove 3L. Katie Borodin 
3L. Connor Lockie 3G. 
 
CLASS AWARDS 
 
Victoria Barrie K/1W. Alana Colwell, Lilly 
Cowan, Talan Egan-Maranda, Ethan Haley, 
Riordan Kerscher, 1A.  Abbigale Carroll 2S. 
Samantha Brown, Molly Dowling, Keisha Sealy, 
2/3M. Charlotte Cosgrove, Georgia Kemp, Tara 
Lovett, Digby Sharpham, 3G. Isabella Morrissey, 
3L. Frank Brown, Ben Roffe Bethany Turnbull, 
4/5T. Sienna Cheevers 5M. Daisy Hoskins 6A. 
 
VIRTUES AWARD – Flexibility 
 
Olivia Daley KH. William Herbert 1G. Sam Parker 
3L. Graison Barratt 5C.  
Congratulations to these students.  CANTEEN NEWS 

 

Wednesday 29/2 Special $5.00 
 

Fish and Potato Gems 
+ 

Pop Top or Flavoured Milk 
+ 

Fruity Ice 
 

Roster 
  
Frid    24-2    Leanne McClymont & Teressa           
                           Ashworth 
Mon   27-2    Marg Evans 
Wed   29-2   Tracey Grabham 
Frid    2-3     Tracey Grabham & Kaylene Cole 
Mon   5-3      Linda Hastings 
Wed   7-3     Help Needed 
Frid    9-3     Help Needed & Help Needed 
  
Don't forget we now have re-useable lunch order 
bags for sale in the canteen they are insulated and 
have a window for name and class and a zippered 
pocket for the money, Only $10 
  
Thanks Darlene 
0408497849  
 

P&C NEWS  
 
 Tuesday 14th February was our first meeting 
for the year. There were many various topics 
discussed. Such as school maintenance, 
progress of planning for the Gymkhana, canteen 
and clothing pool matters to name a few. 
  
This weeks gold star award goes to Natalie Cole 
for taking minutes at the February meeting 
whilst nursing her 7 month old baby and her 
ongoing priceless support to the school and 
P&C. (Who said they were too busy to attend a 
meeting) 
  
Gymkhana is on 25th February. This is a 
FANTASTIC event and also our major 
fundraiser. 
  
Please note our next meeting is on the 13th 
March at 7pm. It is better to bring your 
questions or ideas to the meetings rather than 
leave it in the playground. Hope to see you 
there. 
  
RAY BLASIG    
 

Cricket Success 
 A great effort from our cricketers when they 
played Kelso Public School. In a great batting 
display we scored 4 for 200 (8 runs per over!!). 
Nic Broes, 43 not out and Ben Parsons, 40 not 
out laid a solid platform with some excellent 
strokes. Scott Osborne (21) and Nic made an 
opening partnership of 80. 
In reply Kelso managed 72 against some very 
consistent bowling. 
Max Currie (3/3) and Frank Brown (2/6) both  
bowled well. 
Well done  boys                                            
Ross James 
Cricketer Coordinator      

                                                               .  
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School Banking     
Don’t forget school banking each week. Hand the 
yellow bank book to your teacher at the beginning 
of each week or directly to the office staff. The 
school banking will be completed on Thursday 
and books returned by the end of the week. 
To make depositing money at school each week 
even more exciting, kids can participate in the 
Rewards Program which recognises good savings 
behaviour and makes savings fun. Students will 
receive a silver coloured Dollarmites token every 
time they make a deposit to their savings account 
at school, regardless of the amount deposited. 
When they have collected 10 tokens, they can 
redeem them for a variety of exclusive 
Dollarmites reward items. This year the items 
include Money box, wallet, watch, drink bottle or 
lunch box. 
Happy Banking 
  

 

CLOTHING POOL 
 
The clothing Pool Annual General Meeting 
will be held on Wednesday February 29, at 
2.30pm in the staff room. 
Anyone interest in helping with this great 
little committee please feel welcome to join 
us or talk to Denise Chapman 
  
Roster for next two weeks -  
27th Feb= Robyn   5th March - Julie 
29th February AGM Meeting 2.30pm Staff 
Room.  
  
 

Eglinton All-Stars Netball Club Registration 
Days 
Registrations for girls aged 5 to 15 years 
interested in playing in the Bathurst Netball 
Associations winter competition will be accepted 
on Saturday 18 February and Saturday 3 March at 
Breakfree Financial Management on the corner of 
Russell and Rankin Streets between 10am to 2pm.  
Please visit our website for information on fees 
and uniforms and download a registration form 
www.eglintonallstars.com 
For more information contact Julie Cole on 
 0417 406 774. 
  
  

 

EGLINTON DISTRICT FOOTBALL SOCCER CLUB 
– REGISTRATION 

 
Final Registration day. 
Sunday February 26, at Proctor Park at 10am – 
noon. 
For more information contact 
David Currie 63371551 (ah.) 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

Band Sub Committee Meeting 
 
The Band Sub Committee will be holding a 
meeting at the school on Friday March 2, at 
2pm in the staff room, for the purpose of 
electing the 2012 committee. All positions 
will be declared vacant.  Chairperson, 
Secretary, Treasurer and General Committee 
will need to be elected.  
New members and ideas are always most 
welcome. If you would like to nominate fore 
the committee but are unable to attend the 
meeting at this time please email Lisa Davis – 
davisrefrig@bigpond.com or phone 
0402809480 

Eglinton Dance Ensembles 
Congratulations to all those students who 
successfully auditioned as members of the 
Eglinton Public School Dance Ensembles. 
This year we are excited about the 
introduction of a Stage 2 Ensemble as well as 
our Stage 3 Ensemble. The Stage 2 rehearsal 
is held on Monday at lunch while Stage 3 will 
rehearse during lunch on Wednesday. The 
Ensembles will give students the chance to 
participate in quality dance performances at 
school and at other local and regional events 
including the Western Dance Festival (June 
4th & 5th) and the Bathurst Eisteddfod. The 
Stage 3 Ensemble students are also working 
hard to prepare their audition video for 
School Spectacular. The Ensembles are 
coordinated by Mr Hanlon and the students 
work on their technical and performance 
skills with choreography by Jane Evans.   

https://webmail.det.nsw.edu.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=2f198c26b88645dd8ed95ad7f64172f4&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.eglintonallstars.com
mailto:davisrefrig@bigpond.com
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9, 20 

 

 

 
Note for Volunteers Thank you for volunteering for this year’s Eglinton Country Fair.  

If you are unsure of the time that you are needed on your stall please contact your stall holder or Sally Parsons (Rosters) 
on 0428 371549.  

If you are unable to do your rostered shift (due to unforeseen circumstances) please organise someone to fill in or ring 
me. 

 If you know of any names missing from this roster please phone Sally ASAP. Please note – Road entry to Eglinton 
Oval will be blocked at 8am.  

Stall Holders – Please collect your floats from Eglinton Hall from 7.30am 
Updated 22nd  Feb 2012 

BBQ Boomerang Art Books Bottle Auction 

Ian Carter 

30 helpers 
 
 

Jeff Doherty 

9-10 Kristina Gordon 

10-1 Shona Barnden 

1-2  Liz O’Connell 
2-2.30Arden Hartnett 

 

Cassandra Jones  

Samantha Radburn All day  
Kathryn Taylor 12noon – 1pm 

Adrienne Redman 12noon-1pm 

Michael Samson  
 

8am -Gary & Robyn 
Jonassen     
8-9am Zarah & Leigh 
Jonassen 
9-10. 30am Leanne 
Jones            
10.30- 12.30 Kylie Carroll & 
girls         

Cake Stall Chainsaws Chocolate Wheel Craft Stall 
Narelle Howard 

Bev Johnson 
Suzette Hartley  
Carrolyn Halsey 

Shane Ryan 

Lisette Hoskins 

Shane Ryan 

Rod Schumacher 
Anna Brown 

Andrew Doran 
 
 
 

8-9       Sandra Sharpham Kylie 
James 
9-10     Janean Hanlon  Sandra 
Sharpham                                  
10- 11  Janean Hanlon   Catherine 
Rendell 
11-12   Norma Timmer,   Jane 
Turk              
12-1     Norma Timmer     Jane 
Turk                                        
 1-2      Jacinta Rivett     Sandra 
Sharpham            
            Jeff Morrissey 
 
 
 

Jasmine Bunyan 
Shaun Bunyan 
Lisa Weal 
Jenni Ford 
Anne Sinclair 
Julie McCauley 
Holly Bunyan 
Zoe Bunyan 
Jess Sinclair 

  
Drinks / Lollies Fairy Floss Hall Catering Hall Competition 

Dave and Sally Parsons  

8-10    Elio Bicanic   Dave 
Parsons 
9-10    Caroline Daley 
9-10    Deanne McAlister 
10-12 Tanya Holmes 
10-12  Katrina Anderson 
10-12  Emma Grabham 
10-11  Dimity Thompson 
11-12  Louise Smith 
12-1    Liz Miller 
12-2    Sue Turcato 
12-2    Naomi Gordon 
1-2      Elise Nightingale 
1-2      Ben and Hugh 
Parsons  
 1-3     Katrina Anderson 
2-4      Katie Dunn 
2-4     Elio Bicanic 
2-4     Dave Parsons 

Tracey Pye 

Karl Pye 

Emma Grabham 
Nicole Clarke 
Gillian McNarey 

  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Renae Kemp 8am 

Dee Writer 
Denise Morrissey 
Jacinta Rivett 
Beth Jefferies 
Jess McGrath  
Sarah Hobson 
Karen Cosgrove 
Rebecca Turnbull 
Rachel Richardson 

 

Meleesa Smith,  
Marybeth Smith 
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Snake Photos 

 

Popcorn Plant Stall Ticket Sellers  
Toddler rides /jumping 

castle 

9-10  Jodie Healey 
10-11 Tara Wallace 
11-12  Tara Wallace 
12-1  Mark Press 
1-2 Penny Packham 
 

Deanne and Gary Wade 

8.00    Wade 
9.00     Brown 
10.00   Markwick and Ciccari 
11.00   Boer, Booth, Dopper 
12.00   Turnbull, Rennie 
1.00     Brown, Webb, Tessa 
Jones 
2.00     Padmore 

 

Sue Cheevers 

Sandra Larnach, 
Chris Ryan 
Peter Hanlon 
Robyn Porter 
Graeme Larnach 
Susan Ryan 
Mark Cheevers 

 

9-10    Janet Allen  
10-11   Anna Foster 
11-12   Dimity Thompson 
12-1     Ray Blasig 
1-2       Jodie Carter 
2-3       Hayley Boyton 
 

Face Painting Sand Prints Connect Cafe Snow Cones 

 
SRC & Cal Abbot 

10-12     Lisa Roberts 
 
 

Kellie Dunbar 

Nicole Lavelle  
Dave Dunbar 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Staffed by Baptist church 

Robyn Pinder 
Gary Sewell 
Margaret Sewell 

Leanne McClymont 

9-10       Bethany Osborne 
10-11      Marijke Timmer 
11-12      Liz Miller 
 10-12     Teresa Ashworth 
12-2       Lisa Roffe 
12-2        Kim Whiteman 
 
 

Splash Me/ Astro Blaster Hex bug Nano racing White Elephant Gymkhana 

Denise Chapman 
Chapman Family  

11- 1pm Carol and Robert 
Sufong  

 
 

 

Alida Carstens 

9-11    Debbie Shearman 
11-1    Kathy French 
1- 3   Matthew Jones                                                   
 
 
 

 

 
 

Carla and Peter Robinson  

Sally Bennetts 
Tracey Hicks 

 

Thankyou to 
Vickie Osborne Carolyn 

Cosgrove 
Tamara Oates, Cherylene 

Anderson for all work done 
so far. 

 
Gymkhana horse events not 
running due to Council 
recommendations. 
 

Set Up Fri 4pm 
Pack Up Sat 3pm Treasury President 

Craig Anderson 

Rob Hoskins            
Rod Schumacher     
Dave Parsons 
Paul Cosgrove 
Peter Pikul 
Bill Kemp 
Renae Kemp 
Dave Dunbar 
Kellie Dunbar 
Richard Hobson 
Graham Small 

 

Craig Anderson 
Rob Hoskins               
Rod Schumacher    
Eric Sharpham 
Meleesa Smith 
Gladwyn Dunn 
David Turk 
Dave Dunbar 
Kellie Dunbar 
Dave Parsons 
Sally Parsons 
Peter Pikul 

 

Stuart Cole 
Julie Cole 

Vicki Osborne 
 
 

MASTER OF CEREMONIES 
Graham Small 

Julie Cole 
Secretary 

Jasmine Bunyan 
Publicity 

Cherylene Anderson  
 

Raffle to 1pm 
 

Allyson Schumacher  
Lisette Hoskins 

Sue Craft 
 

Updated 22nd  Feb 2012 
 
Please text me immediately if your name is not on list and you need to be entered into  

 


